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PSH and RRH Count Fact Sheet for the
2022 Point-in-Time Sheltered Count

This fact sheet is speaking to Permanent Supportive Housing (PSH) and Rapid Re-Housing (RRH) programs on the night of Tuesday January 25th, 2022.

Some Clarifications: 
	You DO NOT need to survey anyone living in these types of programs with a Sheltered Count Survey. A survey will not be used because HUD does not collect this data for these types of programs.

You Will COUNT the number of individuals and/or families, and/or unaccompanied youth and in the case of Rapid Rehousing, the household breakdown, on the night of the Point-in-Time Count.



Name of Organization and Program
	Name of the Organization and Program Names should follow the Housing Inventory Count sent to PIT Coordinators by CCH. If local nicknames are used, please correct those to reflect the Housing Inventory Count (HIC).



Permanent Supportive Housing (PSH) Programs 
	1. The Count of the Total Number of persons (including all adults and all children) housed on the night of January 25th, 2022. 
a. This is the total number of anyone physically in the program on the night of the count. 



Rapid Re-Housing (RRH) Programs
	1. The Count of the Total Number of persons (including all adults and all children) housed on the night of January 25th, 2022.
a. The Program Breakdown by Individual/Household “A, B, and/or C” are asking for a type of person or household that might be in the program. 
b. They are separate categories and should be added together for the total number of people in the program in “Total #” Box.



Submission Instructions and Dates
· Surveyors, submit completed forms to leads ASAP or by Wednesday February 2nd, 2022. 
· Regional Coordinators, complete a Sheltered Count cover sheet for each RRH and PSH program and submit completed forms to Shawn Hayes, shayes@coloradocoalition.org by Friday February 18th, 2022.
image1.png
A

4 Colorado Balance of State

Continuum of Care




